
SCHOOL 30 PTA 
September 2024 

Dear School 30 Families, 

Welcome back School 30 Lions to what we are sure will be another fantastic year at School 30! If this is your first 
year at our school, we would like to extend a big, warm welcome to the School 30 family! We hope you all had a 
wonderful, relaxing summer! 

To the families who have supported School 30 PTA in the past, we want to thank you for your continued support. 
For those of you are new to our school and are not sure what the PTA does: our mission is to help make our school 
a safer, more productive environment for our students, families and staff. We strive to build strong working 
relationships among teachers, families and students, as well as advocate for laws that further the education, 
physical & mental health and safety of our children.  

Throughout the year, School 30 PTA works with administrators and staff and sponsors assemblies, enrichment 
activities and other fun events for our students. Some of these include dances, book fairs, a holiday boutique and 
in-school enrichment assemblies that relate back to the curriculum. In addition, School 30 PTA also helps to offset 
the cost of class trips for our families. We would love to continue to provide for our students, and with your 
support and any time you can give, we can. 

We are hoping that all of you will support School 30 PTA this year by purchasing a membership. Anyone can join: 
parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, students, cousins, friends, etc. As a paid member of the School 30 PTA, you 
will be demonstrating to our students the importance you place on education. We are the voice for our children 
and there is strength in numbers. Each member strengthens not only our school's PTA, but our district's and state's 
PTAs to advocate for policies and programs that have a direct impact on our children's education and social well-
being. You will also receive updates on what is happening through emails, attending meetings or by joining our 
Facebook group, which is only open to PTA members. In addition, the only way to have a voice in how the PTA 
conducts business is to become a paid member. 

Becoming a member is as easy as scanning the QR code on the bottom of this letter, visiting our PTA store at 
https://school30.memberhub.com/store, or filling out the form on the back and returning it with your payment to 
school with your child. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at school30pta@yahoo.com. 

Thank you for your continued support of the PTA and our children! 
 
All the best for a great school year, 

Heather Brennan, President 
Elizabeth Sanchez, Vice President 
Narisa Saleem, Treasurer 
Rachel Goode, Recording Secretary 
Debbie Mangan, Corresponding Secretary 

P.S. Any class that has 100% membership will receive a PTA sponsored pizza party!!
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